
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

.November 7, 1968 

• 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of September 21, 1968. 

To the best of our knowledge the only documents among records of the 
Warren Commission mentioning Newton Armstrong, Junior and Senior, are 
CD 7, page 508, and CD 301, page 13. 

We are preparing for you a copy of page 13 of CD 301, relating to 
Newton Armstrong, Sr. It is our impression that the death of Newton 
Armstrong, Jr., does not eliminate the reason for withholding page 
508 of CD 7. You can request the Federal Bureau of Investigation to 
review this page if you wish to do so, however. Pages 494-777 of 
CD 7 are withheld collectively under Guidelines 3A, 3B, and 3C. 

Sincerely, 

AMES B. RHOADS 
Archivist of the United States 

Keep Freedom in Tour Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


